
Planning

17th July 2024

Dear Ms Penman

DM/24/01719/FPA: Footpath at Crook Hall

Trustees of the City of Durham Trust met last night and agreed to support the National Trust's 
application to replace the footpath at Crook Hall. 

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


